
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

12th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent, Carer, 

 

 

Key Stage Phase Meetings. 
 

 

 

You are invited to attend one of the key Stage Phase meetings we have arranged for 

next week. These meetings will be led by the class teachers, who will provide you with 

information about your child’s learning experience for the coming term, and how you 

can support them to achieve their full potential. 

 

All the meetings will be held in the Hall at 3.20pm on the following days; 

 

 

Monday 18th September for LKS2 (3H, 3/4H and 4H) 

 

 

Tuesday 19th September for UKS2 (5M, 6F and 6G) 

(The Year 6 secondary school transition meeting will follow this phase meeting) 

 

 

Wednesday 20th September for KS1 (1D and 2D) 

 

 

If you are unable to attend a phase meeting, feel free to contact your child’s class 

teacher for information you may have missed. ‘Your Child In,,,’ letters will also be sent 

early next week with more information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tony Lynch 

Head of School 
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